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Please note that every week this will be the box containing important information about class events and 

reminders. 

It has been another very exciting week with lots of wonderful learning. We continue to be so proud of the 

children’s positive attitude to learning and the way they are adapting to their Year 1 work. 

In preparation for next week we ask for your support… 

1. Thank you for giving your child a toy today. It really enhanced our learning in History and gave us an excellent 
starting point in order to compare new and old toys. Please watch this space as over the coming weeks, we will be 
asking you if you have a toy that you or your own parents played with when they were young that your child could 
bring to school for the day. 
  

2. Please remember to send the reading book bag in as we continue to send home your child’s reading books on a 
Wednesday. 
 

3. Thank you to those of you who were able to attend the ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting on Thursday. If you were unable 
to attend, please note that at the back of your child’s reading record book, there are details regarding passwords to 
access Times Table Rockstars and Oxford Reading Owl Reading Books. To find out more about these websites and 
their benefits for the children’s learning, please do read the Powerpoint Presentation that we shared by going to: 
http://www.staugustines.dorset.sch.uk/website/ and clicking on the Year 1  tab. 
To go to Times Table Rockstars, the link is: 
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student 
Please note the school’s postcode is : DT40RH  
To go to Oxford reading Owl,the link is: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk 

In Relationships and Health Education next week, the children will continue to learn that we are created individually by God 
and that we can give thanks to God in different ways.  

Home Learning Tasks 
Reading Times Table Rock Stars Spellings/Phonics 

Please read at least 5x over the week. 
Remember that from next 
Wednesday your child will start 
bringing home their books. Please 
remember to write in their reading 
journals so we can count their reads. 
Remember that in their daily phonics 
lessons the children participate in 
reading activities. 

As detailed above, you now have 
access to times table rockstars. 
Have fun working on counting in 10s 
and the 10 times table. 
To help your child with the games 
online, when children are presented 
with 2X10 for example, you could ask 
your child to count in 10s, perhaps 
presenting them with 2 wooden 
blocks or drawing 2 long lines to 
represent 10. 
The children are very experienced in 
counting in 10s. Have fun. 

Every week we will detail the 
sounds the children have been 
recapping or have been introduced 
to during their phonics lessons. 
Please see the sounds we have 
focused on this week and once your 
child has read them with you, 
dictate a simple sentence for them 
to write containing some of the 
words listed and also ask them to 
practice handwriting the words. 

http://www.staugustines.dorset.sch.uk/website/
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students


 

 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

  

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

  

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   


